
Praying at Priestfield 
  

The light shines in the darkness, and the 
darkness has never put it out.  
  John 1:5 (NIV) 
                                                                                                                

Give thanks for… 
• the light of Christ in our lives which cannot be put out. 
• blessings all around us.  
• for theTry Praying books that have been taken from the boxes outside Church. 

Pray for those who have taken them. 

Let’s pray for our world… 
• hold up before God our Leaders, on this election day; pray for Edinburgh Council and 

what priorities are set for the years ahead as a result of these elections. 
• pray for five people - local, national or international figures - who you believe are 

working for justice and seeking truth.  Pray that they may be lights in darkness. 
• continue to pray for the situation in Ukraine; for peace, security, refugees here, 

the Russian leaders and people, the international response. 

Pray for Priestfield and the local community… 
• for Messy Church on Saturday 14th May, for the message, for people to come along, 

for the team and for all of us to be prepared.   
• as Christian Aid Week starts; for good contacts and responses to the envelope de-

liveries, for Café Time and Seven Hills Walk on Saturday 21st May, for a great time 
of getting together, enjoying ourselves and supporting Christian Aid. 
• as a meeting is planned for Monday 16th May for a discussion between our repre-

sentatives and Presbytery about the future plan for a united parish with Craigmillar 
Park and Mayfield Salisbury, help us to follow the guidance of the Holy Spirit. 
• remember, “Pioneer Practice” which is happening on the 5th May at Mayfield Salis-

bury.  May this inspire us and may the Holy Spirit lead us into new ways.  
• particularly pray for all the people on Peffermill Road and King’s Meadow.  
• Advance notice for a concentration of prayer with “Thy Kingdom Come”; 26th May 
- 5th June.                                                                     
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